Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

November – December 2016

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Dangerous delays on Worker Safety; Walmart, Gap, VF Target & Hudson's Bay have failed to address deadly hazards in many factories, But Bangladesh Alliance downplays the problem with rosy status reports," International Labor Rights Forum, Workers Rights Consortium, Clean Clothes Campaign, and Maquila Solidarity Network, November 2016: https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/dangerous-delays-on-worker-safety

"Alliance continues to improve safety in Bangladesh garment industry," Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety, November 22, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/410-alliance-continues-to-improve-safety-in-bangladesh-garment-industry

"Letter to Bangladesh Alliance, reply to Alliance's response to the 'Dangerous Delays' report," International Labor Rights Forum, Workers Rights Consortium, Clean Clothes Campaign, and Maquila Solidarity Network, December 15, 2016 https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/answer-to-the-alliance-for-bangladeshi-worker-safety-1/view

"Addressing occupational violence: An overview of conceptual and policy considerations viewed through a gender lens," Katherine Lippel, International Labor Organization, Working Paper No. 5, November 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---dgreports/---gender/documents/publication/wcms 535656.pdf

"Occupational hygiene explained; A guide for union health and safety representatives," British Occupational Hygiene Society (BOHS) and Trade Union Congress (TUC), November 2016:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/sites/default/files/Occupational-Hygiene-Explained.pdf

"Gender-based violence in global supply chains: Resource kit," FairWear Foundation and the International Labor Organization International Training Centre, November 2016: https://gbv.itcilo.org

"'We are nothing but machines to them;' Three-and-a-half years after a deadly collapse, Bangladesh's apparel factories have safer structures—and working conditions so oppressive they're killing people," Anjali Kamat, Slate, December 15, 2016: http://www.slate.com/articles/business/the_grind/2016/12/bangladesh_s_apparel_factoriess_still_have_appalling_worker_conditions.html

"Child labour and education: a survey of slum settlements in Dhaka," ODI - Overseas Development Institute (UK), December 2016: https://www.odi.org/publications/10654-child-labour-and-education-survey-slum-

News from the **International Labor Organization**

settlements-dhaka

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"ILO Director-General Guy Ryder hails working conditions progress in Bangladesh," December 13, 2016:

 $\frac{http://ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_53786}{0/lang--en/index.htm}$

"Infographic presentation: Improving social dialogue and harmonious industrial relations in the Bangladesh RMG sector," December 21, 2016:

http://ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_538836/lang--en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Steering Committee Quarterly Face-to-Face Meeting Minutes," October 18-19, 2016: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/161018-19-SC-Minutes-Nyon.pdf

Advisory Board Meeting Report, meeting held on November 17, 2016, and minutes posted on January 2, 2017:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/161117_Advisory-Board-Meeting-Report.pdf

News from the **Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety**

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Four more Alliance factories achieve substantial CAP completion," December 5, 2016: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/413-four-more-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-cap-completion

"Alliance condemns the detention and interrogation of labor leaders in Bangladesh," December 30, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/416-alliance-condemns-the-detention-and-interrogation-of-labor-leaders-in-bangladesh

Films/Videos on Bangladesh OHS

"Bangladesh factories push for safer working conditions," 2:19 minute video on Al-Jazeera English, October 15, 2016:

http://video.aljazeera.com/channels/eng/videos/bangladesh-factories-push-for-saferworking-conditions/5171529842001

Earlier Articles and Reports

"The face of Target (and others) in Bangladesh, at 400 pieces an hour," Bruce Wallace PRI's The World, March 2, 2016:

http://www.pri.org/stories/2016-03-02/wages-garment-work-are-raising-standard-living-bangladesh-cost

"Migrants, Information, and Working Conditions in Bangladeshi Garment Factories," Rachel Health and Tyler McCormick, University of Washington. March 21, 2016: http://www.ipc.umich.edu/downloads/heath-mccormick-bangladeshi-factories-2016.pdf

November 2016 articles and reports

"Bangladesh garments need improved presentation: Messe Frankfurt," Prothom Alo (Dhaka), November 7, 2016:

 $\underline{\text{http://en.prothom-alo.com/corporate/news/128151/Bangladesh-garments-need-improved-presentation}$

"Why the Bangladesh government is pleased Trump will be the next US president," David Bergman, The Wire, November 15, 2016: http://thewire.in/80296/bangladesh-trump/

"At the Dhaka literary festival, restrictions on free speech will be the elephant in the room," David Bergman, The Wire, November 18, 2016: http://thewire.in/80996/dhaka-literary-festival-freedom-of-speech/

"Four years since the Tazreen factory fire: Justice only half done," Clean Clothes Campaign, November 24, 2016:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2016/11/24/four-years-since-the-tazreen-factory-fire-justice-only-half-done

"US Ambassador: Bangladesh govt, industry need to ensure RMG workers' rights," Fibre2Fashion, November 29, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/-bangla-govt-industry-need-to-ensure-rmg-workers-rights--202797-newsdetails.htm

"Even after the Rana Plaza disaster it is hard to get international clothing brands to do the right thing," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, November 29, 2016: http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/11/29/even-after-the-rana-plaza-disaster-it-is-hard-to-get-international-clothing-brands-to-do-the-right-thing/

December 2016 articles and reports

"Garment sector needs workers' efficiency, value added products to hit \$50B export target by 2021," The Daily Observer (Dhaka), December 1, 2016: http://www.observerbd.com/details.php?id=46175

"TUC Aid supports a 'just transition' in Bangladesh," Trades Union Congress (UK), December 2, 2016:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/126061

"Study: Thousands of Bangladesh kids working 64 hours a week," Fox News, December 7, 2016:

http://www.foxnews.com/world/2016/12/07/study-thousands-bangladesh-kids-working-64-hours-week.html

"Workers dogged by dust and disease," Mohammad Jamil Khan, The Dhaka Tribune, December 11, 2016:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2016/12/11/workers-dogged-dust-disease/print

"CCC condemns escalating repression of unions amid wage strikes in Bangladesh," Clean Clothes Campaign, December 24, 2016:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2016/12/24/ccc-condemns-escalating-repression-of-unionists-amid-wage-strikes-bangladesh

"Bangladesh garment factories sack hundreds after pay protests; Dozens have been arrested amid clashes with police as impoverished workers demand a trebling of pay," Michael Safi, The Guardian (UK), December 27, 2016:

 $\underline{https://www.theguardian.com/world/2016/dec/27/bangladesh-garment-factories-sack-hundreds-after-pay-protests}$

"More than 50 injured while escaping fire at Gazipur apparel factory," bdnews24.co9m, December 12, 2016:

http://news.apparelresources.com/sustainability-news/ca-foundation-funds-transparency-initiative-in-bdesh-rmg-sector/

"Partners okay 2nd phase of improving conditions in Bangladesh RMG," Fibre2Fashion, December 1, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/partners-okay-2nd-phase-of-improving-conditions-in-bd-rmg-203034-newsdetails.htm

"C&A Foundation funds 'transparency Initiative' in Bangladesh RMG sector," Apparel Resources, December 22, 2016:

http://news.apparelresources.com/sustainability-news/ca-foundation-funds-transparency-initiative-in-bdesh-rmg-sector/

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"Free on-line course on 'decent work in global supply chains' offered by the Global Labour University," Garrett Brown., The Pump Handle, November 29, 2016: http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/11/29/free-on-line-course-on-decent-work-in-global-supply-chains-offered-by-the-global-labour-university/

"Dirty Threads, Dangerous Factories: Health and safety in Los Angeles fashion industry," Garment Workers Center, UCLA Labor Center and UCLA LOSH, December 2016:

http://garmentworkercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/12/DirtyThreads.pdf

"Why worker-led monitoring is needed to challenge electronic sweatshops," David Foust Rodriguez, New Internationalist, November 2, 2016: https://newint.org/blog/2016/11/02/worker-led-monitoring-in-electronic-sweatshops/

mtps://newint.org/olog/2010/11/02/worker-lea-mointering-in-electronic-sweatshops/

"Hansae Vietnam: Case study of hazardous working conditions and the failure of corporate social responsibility audits to fix the hazards," Garrett Brown, The Pump Handle, December 13, 2016:

http://scienceblogs.com/thepumphandle/2016/12/13/hansae-vietnam-case-study-of-hazardous-working-conditions-and-the-failure-of-corporate-social-responsibility-audits-to-fix-the-hazards/

"Hell-bent for leather; Labour conditions in the leather industry in Pakistan," SOMO & NOWCommunities, December 2016:

https://www.somo.nl/wp-content/uploads/2016/12/Hell-bent-for-leather-web.pdf

"Liability of Social Auditors in the Textile Industry," FES – European Center for Constitutional and Human Rights, December 2016: http://library.fes.de/pdf-files/iez/13041.pdf

"The dirty secret about your clothes," Esha Chhabra, The Washington Post, December 30, 2016:

https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/the-dirty-secret-about-your-clothes/2016/12/30/715ed0e6-bb20-11e6-94ac-3d324840106c story.html?utm term=.c7c97fba870e

"How China built 'iPhone City' with billions of perks for Apple's partner," David Barboza, New York Times. December 29, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/29/technology/apple-iphone-china-foxconn.html?hp&action=click&pgtype=Homepage&clickSource=story-heading&module=first-column-region®ion=top-news&WT.nav=top-news&_r=1

Compiled by Garrett Brown, January 3, 2017